
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice – Regarding Class-X Group Photograph  

         Dated : 23.01.2024 

Dear Parent/s,  

This is to inform you that there will be a Class group photograph of the 

students of Class X on Wed. 24.01.2024 during school hours.  You are 

requested to ensure that your ward comes to school in proper winter uniform 

(complete with blazer and tie) for the photo session.  

Principal 

 

 

 


